
 

 

 

 

 

September 12, 2016 

 

MEMO TO: All Buffalo Teachers  

FROM:  Philip Rumore, President, BTF 

RE:  Primary Election 

 

Remember, tomorrow, September 13, 2016 is Primary Day. Most important elections are won or lost in 

the primaries. Please take the time to vote.  

Our endorsements were mailed to you. If you have not received them, please click on the link below.   

 

PR:su 

 

Click here to view the BTF PAC endorsements  

 

 

 

http://www.btfny.org/mail/images/pac_2016.pdf

